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An AMBER Alert was issued for an 18 month-old who was allegedly abducted in the early morning 
hours by his grandfather. Information gained from investigative efforts led to a request for an 
expansion of the AMBER Alert activation to Tennessee. A motorist in Kentucky heard the alert on the 
radio and later phoned police when he spotted the vehicle on the highway. The child was recovered 
safely.  
 
If you have any questions about the Florida AMBER Plan, please contact the Florida 
Department of Law Enforcement Missing Endangered Persons Information Clearinghouse at 
1-888-356-4774. 
 


